
JANUARY 29, 2005 
WAYNESBORO, PA   17268 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
 
The following Borough personnel were present: 
 

Council B Charles McCammon, John Cook, Harold Mumma and Richard George 
 

Staff B Lloyd Hamberger, Borough Manager 
D. Lloyd Reichard, II, Borough Solicitor 
Kevin Grubbs, Head of Borough Engineering Services 

 
Public B Steve Monn 

 
 
Council President Charles McCammon called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 

WEST END DEVELOPMENT: Mr. George discussed the need to keep abreast of the 
development plans for the west end; in particular, the need for traffic review. 
 

POOL: The Council was told the YMCA is withdrawing from the possibility of running the 
pool this year. 
 

WAYNESBOROFEST: The Council was appraised of the upcoming WaynesboroFest 
and our need to support it. 
 

ARMORY: Recent reports indicate the National Guard Armory will be available in 
several years.  The Manager was requested to look into the matter. 
 

LIGHTS IN THE SQUARE: There was some discussion regarding changing the lights in 
the Square.  Further review is necessary. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Lloyd R. Hamberger, II 
Borough Manager 
 


